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The Department of Computer Science conducted a webinar on “Cyber Security as an IT Career 
Opportunity” on 7th September, 2020 which commenced at 8:30 a.m.  


The talk was geared to science students of the college, more specifically to those that have Computer 
Science as one of their elective papers. It was attended by 50 students and faculty members. 


Mr. Ashraf Hussain, formerly faculty of the Department of Computer Science, St. Edmund’s College, was the 
resource person. He has immense experience in the field of information technology, having worked at 
various positions in a number of well known companies and institutions. At the time the talk was 
conducted, he was serving as a Cloud & DevSecOps Engineer at Nuclear Regulatory Commission, USA.


The talk began with a welcome address by Dr. S. Nagi (HOD), who was also the host for the programme. 
The Principal then spoke a few words on the importance of cyber security in this day and age and stressed 
the need for students to take up this subject for further studies.


The resource person started with the definition of cyber security and then went on to discuss some of the 
threats that are prevalent. Further he spoke about the tools and techniques required to pursue cyber 
security as a career option. He informed the participants that it is preferable for a candidate to have some 
knowledge of a programming language when studying cyber security. After the resource person concluded 
the talk, he took a good amount of time answering queries from the participants, especially of how to 
safeguard our data. It was a highly informative session and many doubts were cleared. 


Br. Simon Coelho, Coordinator IQAC, gave the concluding remarks, opining that the field of cyber security is 
a very relevant one and that we have to be more aware of it. He encouraged the participants to take up 
cyber security as a field of study. The webinar came to an end with Ms. P. Thapa delivering the vote of 
thanks.


